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May 17, 2020
Worthy Grand Matrons (currently serving),

| inadvertently missed addressing singing in Opening and Closing of Chapter.
Singing has a higher risk as far as the potential for spreading the virus; therefore, it
is strongly recommended that members wear their face masks when singing. As
stated, it's important for members to be wearing masks for their own protection and
with respect for the health and safety of all Sisters and Brothers in attendance.

Please add the following bullet point to the Chapter Room Setup section: -Your
Country’s Flag.

Thank you for your understanding and kindness regarding this additional
information.

In friendship & love,
LONNG

Marianne R. Shenefelt

Most Worthy Grand Matron

copy: Henry S. Martin, MWGP
Alma Bane, RWGS
GGC Jurisprudence Committee



